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Pre-notification 
We are writing to invite your participation in the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 
(NOAA) Coastal Services Center Products and Services Evaluation. This survey will be used to 
improve the products and services of the NOAA Coastal Services Center, which will help us better serve 
the resource management community.  
 
You have been identified as having familiarity with one or more tools provided by the Center, 
please respond only to those with which you are familiar. The survey is completely voluntary, 
though your input is extremely valuable and will help us do a better job of planning for—and serving—
your needs. Please be assured that no names of individuals will be placed on any documents or used in 
any reports generated from this project. 

Center staff members have gone to great lengths to accurately identify people with familiarity with our 
products, and have sought to make the estimated response time as brief as possible. We estimate that 
the survey will take about 10 minutes to complete. If you have any questions or comments regarding 
this survey, please contact Chris Ellis at (843) 740-1195, or Chris.Ellis@noaa.gov. Thank you in advance 
for your participation.  
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